
From: Tim.C. Koshul  
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 9:46 PM 
To: Council 
Subject: Asphalt RMOW /Cheakamus neighbourhood  
  

Dear Council,  

I ask you to kindly keep in place a decision that was made to 

move us to a more peaceful Olympic Legacy neighbourhood. 

Though not perfect we have appreciated the asphalt plant 

operating less so that we might enjoy more days with a quality of 

life expected in a beautiful resort such as ours. 

With the addition of 2 and soon to be 3 new housing areas to our 

neighbourhood plus a soccer field,it is even more important to 

lessen the impact of heavy industry down here.  

I feel the extra cost imposed by the proprietor of Alpine to 

transport from his Squamish plant is small compared to the 22% 

decrease in cost once this business after decades went to tender 

and the huge tax base Cheakamus Crossing contributes. Not sure 

you can put a price on quality of life .... 

This is an amazing neighbourhood and often I imagine it someday 

as  it should be but for now we would appreciate you keeping this 

decision in place. 

Thank you , 

Tim Koshul  

29-1275 Mount Fee Road 

Whistler  
 




